
Christina Stacey - Re: Permit #1787 - 41 Christy Rd 

Railings will go from top platform to last step

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 21, 2015, at 3:30 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Raffe and Judith,

I am in the process of reviewing and approving your permit for front step replacement at the 
above-referenced address.  Firstly, I wanted to apologize for the long delay in reviewing this 
permit.  I appreciate your patience during this process.

Before I sign off, I did have one quick question - can you just confirm that the replacement 
steps are the same footprint dimensions as the old ones?  I assumed they were but there 
were no measurements included, so I wanted to double check.

Thanks for your help,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

From: Raffe Mooradian <iamjam@maine.rr.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/21/2015 4:19 PM
Subject: Re: Permit #1787 - 41 Christy Rd
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